
Our Sandy Shorelines Premieres at Green Screen Film Festival

ACS short film Our Sandy Shorelines premiered in Trinidad and Tobago at the Green Screen
environmental film festival in October.

The film which depicts the threat that coastal erosion poses to development in the countries around
the Caribbean Sea. It showcases the work that the ACS is doing through its Sandy Shorelines project
to connect the region’s sea scientists and policy-makers to prepare for a very different future. 



A key theme evident in the film is multilateral cooperation and how ACS Observers interact with the
membership to create sustainable development projects and programmes. 

See the trailer on the ACS Youtube page: https://youtu.be/hLArR64XsLs


